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DISTRICT 5 REPORT FOR OCTOBER


 


PENN YORK #445-TOWANDA:    We have accepted three new members.    We 
visited Bath VA Hospital. We have about 2.5 miles of highway that we picked up 
garbage.    We had seven members that participated.    This was done May 1st, 
2024.   We also had six funerals that we participated in with the Legion and the 
VFW.   We are keeping busy with other fundraisers.   The Marine Corp.   League 
buried one of their own from their detachment In May.   His name was Charles 
Mosier.


 


DEER X-ING #522-RALSTON:   They had a Horseshoe Tournament in June along 
with another chicken BBQ. They had a Taco Bar and a Hoagie Sale in July. They 
also had a Bike Run to raise money for Toys Are Kids.


 


STUART TANK #1400-BERWICK:    They attended Riverfest which is held in 
October and are raising the flag at a Ceremony in which a building was built in 
1899.   They also raised a new flag at the Orangeville Nursing Home. We are also 
raising the flag at the ELKS on June 14, 2024.   The installation of officers will be 
held November 2024.


 


SUSQUEHANNA VALLEY #308-MONTANDON:    We had a picnic on June 
9th.   Attendance was 37 Marines and family.   We sold tickets for the Veterans and 
The Youth Scholarship.   We attended some funerals.   We also attended Memorial 
Day Services at Milton, PA.   We participated in the parade for the festivities in 
Lewisburg on June 29, 2024.   We had a dinner at the Turbotville VFW to honor 
Toys for Tots.    Also, we will be hosting the hospitality room at the state 
convention.   We accepted two new members.   We participated in Eagle Scout 
Awards for the Boy Scouts.                  


 


WILLIAMSPORT #388:    We had many hotdog sales.    We did a gun raffle this 
year.    We are working on a fitness challenge to start in September.    We 
participated in two Eagle Scout Awards for the Boy Scouts.   We have had no 
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deaths to report.  We have had four color guard participations this year. We had a 
picnic on September 21st.  We had one death on September 17th.



